
 

GLS / C / 692-23                      CIRCULAR                                                              16 June 2023 
Eid Al Adha Holidays and Summer break 

 

Dear Parent,    

As we conclude the first term, we extend our sincere appreciation for your unwavering support and 

wholehearted cooperation, ensuring the best learning experience and well-being of our students. 

  

Please note that, the last working day for all the students & teachers for the first term will be Monday, 

26thJune 2023. The Eid break commences from 27th June. Following the Eid holidays, the summer break for 

all students commences on 3rd July 2023 and the school will reopen after the summer break on Monday, 

28th August 2023. 

 

The Administrative Department of the school will be open on all working days during the summer holidays 

(except Saturday, Sunday and public holidays). The school office and fee counter timings are as follows:  

   

Fee Counter-  8:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.   

School Office-  8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.   

 

Please note that, post summer break, the school will resume normal working hours. 

 

We wish all our parents a blessed Eid Al Adha with family and friends. Wishing you all a restful and 

rejuvenating summer vacation. We look forward to meeting each one of you on Monday, 28th August 2023, 

after the summer break. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر 
 Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
 Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 


